

8th January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Sex and Relationship Education (SRE)

As part of our aim that all children are confident, well informed individuals, each year we devote a week to teaching the school's sex and relationship education curriculum. This curriculum was written in 2014 in consultation with a group of parents to ensure that the content and resources are stimulating, well-structured and appropriate.

Like all areas of learning the curriculum begins very simply in Year 1 where children learn the names of body parts. It progresses to understanding of the body changes during puberty in Year 5 and exploring expectations of adult relationships in Year 6.

We are holding a meeting on Thursday 10th January at 2.15pm in the Sports Hall to share the curriculum with you. This meeting will show you the overview of the curriculum with an explanation of how we came up with it. Teachers from each year group will be there and you will be able to see the content of the curriculum and the resources the children will use.

The meeting will finish at 3.15pm to allow parents to collect children.

We look forward to welcoming you to the meeting. If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to know more, please don't hesitate to ask your child's teacher or phone for an appointment to discuss it.

Best wishes

Sue Ramsay Head Teacher